
 
Saint Joseph’s Passionist Church 

15 June: Trinity Sunday, Solemnity  
 

Saint Joseph’s Passionist Church 
Tel: (01) 42 27 28 56 [Int’l + 33 1] 

Email stjosephparis@orange.fr 
Website: www.saintjosephs.fr 

Facebook: StJosephsChurchParis 
Saturday: Mass 11am; Vigil: 6.30 p.m. 
Sun Mass: 9.30, 11 & 12.30; 6.30 pm 

Mon-Friday Mass 8:30am 
Every Saturday before Mass: Eucharistic 

Adoration: 10:30am. Confessions:  
Saturday  11.30 – 12.30 & 5 – 6 p.m 

 

 

CCD Registrations for new families: 
Sunday morning 15 June, 12 noon in our 
Garden or on the parvis.  
 

CCD books back Sunday morning 15 June: 
Families already in the programme have 
received an email from CCD coordinator, 
Liz: Please respond ASAP and bring books.  
 

CCD June celebrations  
 

Sunday 15 June at 11am: CCD 
Thanksgiving Mass Children and their 

teachers will celebrate Mass together.  
 

 

Corpus Christi Sunday 22 June at 12:30pm:  
First Holy Communion; A reception will 
follow in the garden. 
 

Last Sunday 8 June was Confirmation: Huge 
thanks to Monseigneur  Eric Aumonier, Auxiliary 
Bishop of Paris, who conducted the ceremony.  
Huge Thanks to teachers and helpers dedicated 
to our youngsters along this year of Catechism 
 

Last Monday 9 June in the Garden: "Youth was 
something to celebrate! – went so well, thanks to 
Gretchen and helpers for organising it 

 

To All Our Regular 12.30pm Mass-goers 
On CORPUS CHRISTI Sunday, 22 June: First 

Holy Communion Ceremony will be held at the 
12.30pm Mass. We kindly request you to either go to 
the earlier Masses at 9.30 & 11am or evening ones 
6:30pm to give way for the parents and guests of the 
62 candidates. Thank you for your kind cooperation. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Feed the Homeless : 5 July at 11:30am 
Baptism Prep: 6 September at 11am  
 
 
 
 

Collection 8 June: €3164,17; CC: 820; 
ADP: 220 €; coffee: 62,64; shrines: 84; 
Bookstall: 60. Ugandan Mass: 57.50 
Thanks a lot! 
Summer Fair raffle tickets 8 June: 
€378.20 + cc 124 + 200 (ADP don) 
 

 

Children Faith & Dance:  
Rehearsal: Saturday 14 June 2:00 pm - 
4:15 pm and Sunday 15 June: 9:15 to 11:30 
 

Sunday 15 June FINAL show of the year: 
At the end of the 11am Mass 
Thanks to Romaric and helpers as well as all 
children involved. 
 

Summer Fair is on Sunday 29 June; 10am 
to 4pm, lots of different stalls!  
 

Raffle tickets are on sale after every 
Mass! 1 ticket free if you buy 10.  
 

Appeal for the bottle Stand: If you can 
bring a bottle for the stand, this would be 
great! See Gerard, or Chris. 
 

Appeal for the Bric-à-Brac:  
Old or new, or something blue? 
Pass it on - we'll thank you too! 
Donate to the St Joseph's Summer Fair Bric-a-
Brac crew! 
Deliver before 25th June 2025 
Contact Indra 06 32 81 91 97 
(Please note:  NO 
clothes/shoes/books/toys) 
 

If you can get us some Prizes, or If you can 
volunteer for the Summer Fair, please, 
send a message to Chris: 
c.fitzsimons@orange.fr 
 

 

 

THANKS FOR CCD 

 

 

 

This Sunday at 11.00 am we will celebrate Mass in thanksgiving for this 

year’s CCD.  It is such a privilege and pleasure to see so many young boys 

and girls coming to St. Joseph’s for their CCD classes.   We are happy to 

help parents to educate their children in the faith.  We express a special 

word of appreciation to the teachers and assistants who gave so much 

of themselves to this wonderful ministry.  St. Joseph’s is blessed to have 

so many generous volunteers without whom CCD would not be possible.  

The young boys and girls are the heart of CCD.  We are so proud of their 

readiness to give the time and the effort to learn more about Jesus and 

their faith.  Last Sunday we had the celebration of Confirmation and later 

this month we will have First Holy Communion.  It takes a lot of 

preparation, teaching, learning, praying and effort to arrive at these big 

days.  Thanks to everyone who contributes to this wonderful program of 

Christian education.  

Most of this year’s CCD children have been registered for next year.  On 

Sunday June 15 we ask parents who wish their children to begin CCD in 

September to register them after Mass.  Thanks for your cooperation.  
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